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Date: 29 December 2015 
Ref.: Proc./252/1215 
Subject:  Invitation to Bid 
 
Bid No.: BID-088-GOO-ICB/15 
Bid Title: Procurement of Heavy Equipment & Trucks 
 
 
Several Implementing Entities (IEs) represented by SRTF Yönetim Hizmetleri A. Ş., 
Turkey have received financing from the Syria Recovery Trust Fund (SRTF), and 
intend to apply part of the proceeds of this financing to payments under the 
Contract(s) that may be awarded following the implementation of the tender for the 
Procurement of Heavy Equipment & Trucks (BID-088-GOO-ICB/15). 

The SRTF Yönetim Hizmetleri A. Ş on behalf of the IEs now invites sealed bids from 
eligible and qualified bidders for the Procurement of  Heavy Equipment to be used in 
Syria, but delivered DAP Syrian/Turkish border point or Ex-works Turkey.  

Bidding will be conducted through the International Competitive Bidding (ICB) 
procedures specified in SRTF’s Procurement Manual (available in the Procurement 
section of the following website: http://www.srtfund.org) and in the bidding documents 
that are available in the tender section of the above mentioned web site. In any case, 
the contents of the bidding document prevail on the Procurement manual. Bidding is 
open to bidders from all eligible countries.  

Interested eligible bidders may obtain further information from the SRTF Yönetim 
Hizmetleri A. Ş following instructions included in the bidding documents. Qualification 
requirements are specified in the bidding documents.  

Bids must be delivered to the address indicated in the attached documents. Electronic 
bidding shall not be permitted. Late bids will be rejected. Bids will be opened in the 
presence of the bidders’ representatives who choose to attend in person at the 
address indicated in the attached documents.  

All bids must be accompanied by a Bid Security equal to at least 1% of the value of 
the bid. In exceptional cases stated in the Bidding Documents, a Bid Securing 
Declaration may be submitted instead of a Bid Security.  

Thanks a lot for your consideration.  

Yours faithfully,  

 
Hani Khabbaz  
Director General  
Management Unit  
Syria Recovery Trust Fund 

http://www.srtfund.org/

